
 
 

 

31st January 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
BEDSA - Second Hand Uniform 
 
We have a range of good quality second hand uniform in various sizes for sale at £3 per item. Our stock 
currently includes logoed jumpers, cardigans and polo shirts, we also have a small selection of dresses, 
trousers and skirts.  
 
If your child has out grown any of their school uniform and it still has some wear left, then please consider 
donating these items to BEDSA. We can then sell it on to another family who can make good use of it while 
benefiting the school. 
 
If there’s any uniform you’d like to purchase or you have any uniform you’d like to donate then please email 
us at bedsacontact@gmail.com and Mark or Ashley Boscott will arrange collection or delivery from you at 
either upper or lower school pick up. 
 
All funds raised through BEDSA go back into the school, we provide every class with a budget each year to 
enrich your child’s learning experience and we contribute to larger school projects such as the recent mosaics 
at both sites and the running track at upper school; this would not be possible without your continued 
support.  
 
Thank You 
The BEDSA Team 
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